Maryland Coalition Against Pornography, Inc.

P.O. Box 2868 Silver Spring, MD 20915-2868 mcapinc@juno.com www.mcap1.com (301) 439-8475



TOGETHER WE CARE

January 26, 2010

Mrs. Donna Rice Hughes Enough is Enough 746 Walker Road, Suite 116 Great Falls, VA 22066

Dear Mrs. Rice Hughes,

The Maryland Coalition Against Pornography (MCAP) has been closely been following the development of the Internet Safety 101 teaching series. Members of MCAP were at the filming in the audience, and we knew what a wonderful, professional educational tool it would be. Now that we have seen the finished product – the DVD and kit, complete with instruction manual, we know our enthusiasm for it was not misplaced.

We write this letter of support for what you are trying to do with the Internet Safety 101 program to let you know we stand ready to offer our help in our state of Maryland, to try to find venues for its use and ways to inform educators and other concerned citizens or groups about it. We were very pleased to hear that the program received initial funding, and we look forward to rolling it out with you in the state later this year, but we know more work is to be done.

We look forward to continuing to partner with you to promote Internet Safety 101 and in your other endeavors to protect children. Thank you for your rigorous efforts to craft this program that will undoubtedly provide so much invaluable information to families and school personnel about safeguarding youth, and preparing children to guard themselves.

Very best regards,

Peggy Cairns Peggy Cairns

President Ex-Officio, MCAP